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Greenway Public Transportation  

Conover – Western Piedmont Regional Transit Authority operating as 

Greenway Public Transportation is pleased to announce that after a thorough 

search, the Authority Board of Directors has selected Camille Sterling as the 

new Executive Director.  Ms. Sterling served as the Administrative Services 

Director for the past five years and most recently, as the Interim Executive 

Director.   

“We are thrilled with the selection of Camille Sterling as our new Executive 

Director,” stated Rick French, Chairman of the Board of Directors.  “Ms. 

Sterling is a transit professional who is both a terrific administrator and has a warm personality at this very 

exciting time in our organizations development.”   

Ms. Sterling holds a BS degree from Gonzaga University.  In addition to her education, Camille has over 12 

years of experience as a public transportation professional, having held director positions with Wilson County 

Transportation, Burke County Transportation Services, and as a board member of the North Carolina Public 

Transportation Association (NCPTA).  At present time, she is on the NCPTA Executive Committee as Treasurer. 

 “I am pleased to serve as the Executive Director of Greenway Public Transportation.  I am excited and 

enthusiastic to lead Greenway’s mission of providing safe and affordable public transportation.  I will serve as 

an active transportation promoter and to open further community dialogue and collaboration regarding public 

transportation services in our region.  I am excited to lead an incredibly energetic team of employees, and to 

work closely with area agencies, local governments, and other supporters who promote excellence in public 

transportation.” 

About Greenway Public Transportation 

 

Greenway Public Transportation is an urban rural, multi-county regional public transportation authority.  

Greenway provides Dial-A-Ride van service in the counties of Alexander, Burke, Caldwell, and Catawba 

counties and fixed route bus service in the cities of Conover, Hickory, Newton and the Town of Taylorsville.  

For more information about Greenway Public Transportation contact Greenway at 828-464-9444 or visit the 

website at mygreenway.org. 
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